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To: Environmental Quality Council
122 West 25th St.
Herschler Building
Cheyenne, WY 82002

October 23, 2007

Dear EQC Members:

I wish to inform you of my support for the "Very Rare" or "Uncommon" designations for
Adobe Town. This area, rich in historical, archaeological, wildlife, geological,
botanical, and scenic values, must be protected from mining and other heavy
industrial development. This is an area of Wyoming where conservation and public
enjoyment must be priorities.

Among the more specific Adobe Town treasures that Wyoming residents and visitors have
the right to enjoy are: a high density of archaeological sites associated with
cultural and religious traditions, irreplacebale wildlife habitats, unique geological
features and fossil resources, and beauty that is of enormous value for all who enjoy
diverse and unique outdoor experiences, as well as artists, photographers, writers,
and cultural and religious groups with historically strong ties to the land.

Please help keep Adobe Town one area in Wyoming that is free from development. Thank
you.

Sincerely,

Carma L. Corra
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